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FEB~ 81983

North Carolina State University
ATTN: Dr. R. G. Cockrell, Director

Nuclear Reactor Program
Raleigh, NC 27607

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: REPORT NOS. 50-297/82-01 AND 50-111/82-02

Thank you for your letters of January 13 and 26,1983, providing supplemental
information on PULSTAR stack monitor calibration methods and reactor water -

monthly radionuclide analysis. As stated in our report, your present practices
appeared to the inspector to be sufff:ient to meet your Technical Specifications
with respect to stack monitor calibration and monthly radianuclide analysis of
reactor water. These Inspector Followup - .ms will be examined further during a
future inspection.

Sincerely

D. M. Verrelli, Chief
Project Branch 1
Division of Project and

Resident Programs
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Document Management Branch
State of North Carolina
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